
For the attention of Rebecca England, Planning Department.

Dear Rebecca,

I am a resident of over 15 years and owner of a property immediately opposite St Augustines 
school. Over the years it has become clearer and clearer that St Augustine’s approach to the 
local community in which they sit is tokenistic at best and is causing significant friction in the 
local community. They may once have been welcome but this is no longer the case. 

Please accept this email as notification that I am adding my name to the list of signatories to 
the Petition against this DA. I was away while these were being collected but wholeheartedly 
agree with them.

Furthermore, I add my support to Mr and Mrs Ali’s comments and Mr John Truszewski’s 
detailed submissions. As detailed there a clear picture emerges of St Augustine's school 
appearing to say one thing but do another, disregard guidelines and agreed limits on student 
numbers, and then use this as a rationale for further development. Surely this is the wrong way 
round? Why has the council not acted?

I object to this DA which should not be approved. I suggestthe whole conduct of the school in 
its developments be examined closely by the council with consultation with local residents.

Yours sincerely

Dr Jason Pinner
9A Gulliver Street
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Subject: DA2020/1514 


